
GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING
WHEN: Thursday, March 21, 2019

TIME: 11:30 am – 1:30 pm

WHERE: Room 305, Student-Alumni Center

LUNCH: Reservations Only: Call Andrea Crisler at 870.732.4811, 
or email acrisler@uthsc.edu to make reservations by March 20. 
Family members and guests are welcome.

COST: $10 (First time attendees receive free meal.)

PARKING: Free parking in the garage next to SAC. UTHSC ID 
required to enter garage.

GUEST SPEAKER: Dr. John McCall
“All Cures Are Temporary But Healing is Divine: 
A Wellness Model for Integrated Health”

DO YOU HAVE NEWS? Please send any items of interest for 
Postscripts to Andrea Crisler, Editor. Email to acrisler@uthsc.edu 
or mail to P.O. Box 984, West Memphis, AR 72303

RETIREES ASSOCIATION OFFICERS 
AND BOARD MEMBERS 2018-19

Bobby Thomas
President and Chairman of the Board

Andrea Crisler (2020)
Secretary

Pamala Vaughn (2020)
Treasurer

Debbie Jackson (ex offi  cio)
HR Support

AT LARGE BOARD MEMBERS

Gerri Bussell (2019)
At Large

John Crisler (2019)
At Large

Grady Russell (2021)
At Large

Sherrill Wolf (2021)
At Large

Vic Crutchfi eld (2021)
At Large

Ken McCune (2021)
At Large

Andrea Crisler (appointed)
Newsletter Editor

Thurman Hobson
Photographer
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NOTES FROM GUEST SPEAKER  
FOR DECEMBER 2018

BETHANY GOOLSBY 
Associate Vice Chancellor for Development, presented a look  
at one of the choices for planned giving at UTHSC

Bethany Goolsby presented a look at one of the choices  
for planned giving at UTHSC

The Hershel P. Wall, M.D. Legacy Society

The Legacy Society was created in honor of Dr. 
Hershel “Pat” Wall, former Chancellor and Dean 
of the College of Medicine for the UT Health 
Science Center, current Special Assistant to the 
UT President, and Instructor in Pediatrics since 
1965. Donors become members of the Legacy 
Society by making a planned gift or bequest.  
For more information on this society, please 
contact the UTHSC Office of Development and 
Alumni Affairs at 901.448.5516 or by email to 
giving@uthsc.edu.

MARCH GUEST SPEAKER
Dr. John McCall

“All Cures Are Temporary But Healing is Divine:  
A Wellness Model for Integrated Health”

Dr. McCall received his BA from Baylor University, an MA in Cultural 
Anthropology from Southern Methodist University (Dallas) and PhD in 
Sociology of the Family from University of North Texas in Denton, Texas. 

He is a native of Memphis and is married to his wife, Sharon, and has three 
married children and eight grandchildren.

He retired from UTHSC as an Associate Professor in Family Medicine, 
serving 30 years in various administrative roles and teaching positions, 
specializing in providing international educational partnerships for the 
medical students.

In 1992, Dr. McCall founded the Arkwings Foundation and Center located at 
2034 James Rd., Memphis, 38111, a center and foundation providing facilities 
and programming to promote integrated health and wellness with a focus 
on inner city youth and their families. He continues to serve as board chair of 
this foundation.

FROM THE 
PRESIDENT
I would like to take 
this opportunity to 
recognize the dedication, 
commitment, and hard 
work each of you have 
contributed to the 
success of the UTHSC 
Retirees Association. 
As President of this 
great Association, I 
would like to express 
my appreciation for 
your loyalty and efforts. 
As 2019 arrives, let’s 
continue to share ideas, 
attend meetings and 
provide support for  
each other. 

Please know that 
the Executive Board 
encourages your 
comments and 
suggestions to making 
the Retirees Association 
run more efficiently and 
a better environment for 
everyone. Furthermore, 
we want you to feel a 
sense of ownership and 
continue taking pride in 
our continued success 
and growth. 

Once more, I want to 
thank everyone for a 
job well done and I 
look forward to another 
successful year at the 
Retirees Association. 
Let’s keep up the good 
work and be mindful that 
our work is a reflection of 
our commitment to our 
members.

Bobby Thomas, President 
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MEMBERSHIP DUES
 • Annually: $5.00

 • Lifetime Membership: $50.00

Dues may be mailed to:  
Pam Vaughn  
6919 Hedgewood Lane,  
Bartlett, TN 38136

Make checks payable to:  
“UTHSC Retirees 
Association” or pay  
in cash or money order.

If you have a change of address,  
please mail it to:  
Andrea Crisler  
P.O. Box 984 
West Memphis, AR 72303 

2019 BOARD MEETING  
AND LUNCHEON SCHEDULE
MARK YOUR CALENDARS
March 21, 2019 – Luncheon Meeting

May 16, 2019 – Board Meeting

June 20, 2019 – Luncheon Meeting

August 15, 2019 – Board Meeting

September 19, 2019 – Luncheon Meeting

November 14, 2019 – Board Meeting

December 12, 2019 – Luncheon Meeting
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REMINDERS
• �ID Badges are required to enter the SAC and the 

UT Parking Garage. Retirees may obtain badges 
at no charge at the UT Campus Police Office. See 
Lawanda Mallett before any Thursday luncheon 
meeting to have your free ID Badge made.

• �UT Retirees may use the UT Recreation and Fitness 
Center free of charge. For hours of operation and 
other information, call 448.5612.

• �Visit the UT Retirees webpage for current notices 
and for past issues of PostScripts. Go to:  
uthsc.edu/retirees

• �An office has been established on-campus for the 
Association in the SAC building to assist those 
considering retirement or more information about 
the Retirees Association. Call 901.448.5069 for  
an appointment.



For more information, please contact:
Andrea Crisler | P.O. Box 984 | West Memphis, AR 72303
870.732.4811 | acrisler@uthsc.edu

uthsc.edu/retirees

UTHSC Retirees Association
P.O. Box 984 | West Memphis, AR 72303

The University of Tennessee is an EEO/AA/Title VI/Title IX/Section 504/ADA/ADEA/V institution  
in the provision of its education and employment programs and services.

Arthur Relliford 
Security Guard, Campus Police

Corliss Finlay 
Business Manager, Pharmacy

Gipsy Majumdar 
Research Associate, 
Pharmacology

Joseph Oglesby 
Police Sergeant, Campus Police

Lillian Yong 
Medical Admin. Asst.,  
St. Francis Family Practice 

RECENT RETIREES CONGRATULATIONS AND WELCOME!

Billy Porter 
Custodial Forman, 
Facilities

Mary Yelwa 
Sr. Admitting Clerk, 
Jackson Family Practice 

Holly Ferraris 
Accounting Assistant, 
Medicine

Carolyn Treadwell-
Jefferson 
Mail Services Supervisor, 
Mail Services

Carolyn Gray	 
Postal Assistant, Mail Services

Belinda Hardy 
Director, CDD

Geraldine Moore 
Sr. Admin. Services Asst., 
Pediatrics

Vivian Loveless 
Associate Professor, 
Pharmacy

James C Fleming 
Professor, Opthamology

Carolyn Chesney 
Professor, Medicine

Robert Hatch, Jr. 
Associate Professor, 
College of Dentistry

Shirley Sullivan 
Custodial Supervisor, 
Physical Plant

Susan Senogles 
Professor, MIB
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POSTSCRIPTS RETURN ADDRESS CHANGE 
The new address is UTHSC Retirees Association,  
P. O. Box 984, West Memphis, AR 72303.


